
  
 

We were delighted to receive a grant from Felixstowe Town Council for £175 towards 
the cost of replacing 2 sets of defibrillator pads.   
Following a First Aid and Defibrillator course run at The Hub for volunteers we 
investigated how we could get a Defibrillator.  
With the help of Lorna Bellamy Walton Parish Nurse who holds surgeries at St Philips 
Community Hub Wadgate Road Felixstowe and Shez from Level 2 we were successful 
in obtaining one.   
St Philips Community Hub funded the installation and original costs and have agreed to 
ensure that all costs are covered moving forward. It has been accessed 5 times in the 
last 9 months proving that it is a vital lifesaving piece of equipment for the community.  
 Thank you again to the Town Council for recognising and supporting this.  
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 We were delighted to receive a grant from 
Felixstowe Town Council to help fund The Kings 
Coronation Bar B Que last May at St Philips 
Community Hub. 

A total of £487.06 helped to pay for food gifts prizes 
and decorations for over 100 adults and children in 
the community. 

The hall was decked out with union jack bunting and 
flags with many dressed in red, white and blue. 

We had a cake competition won by Lindsay her prize 
was an afternoon tea for two, a quiz and the children 
had an activity pack plus everyone could make a 
crown. 

Lots of fun was had by all with some sharing stories 
about the Queen’s Coronation.This event brought 
the young and old in our community together and 
everyone took home a commemorative bookmark. 

 
Enjoy the photos of a wonderful day had by all!  

Carolyn Jones 
St Philips Community Hub 
Wadgate Road 
Felixstowe 
IP11 2LY 

 


